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Commissioner’s District Visits Cancelled Today Due To 
Winter Weather 
 
Commissioner of Education Dwight D. Jones will not visit the four 
school districts previously scheduled for today due to poor weather 
conditions. The visits scheduled for today are Hinsdale School District, 
Center School District, Mt. Valley School District and Moffat School 
District.  
 
The commissioner has also cancelled a speaking engagement 
scheduled for 5:30 p.m. at the Moffat High School National Honor 
Society induction dinner. 
 
Commissioner Jones will resume school district visits tomorrow, Friday, 
April 30 with stops at Weld RE-8 School District, Weld RE-1 School 
District, Johnstown Milliken RE-5J School District, Eaton RE-2 School 
District and Platte Valley RE-7 School District.  
 
For more information, contact Mark Stevens, 303-866-3898, or Megan 
McDermott, 303-866-2334, in the CDE Office of Communications. To sign up for the 
CDE e-mail news service, please visit 
http://www.cde.state.co.us/Communications/index.html. 
 
Follow us on Twitter at http://twitter.com/codepted 
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